
Kindergarten with Mr. Howe  

 
 
 
 

 

December 9, 2019 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
The students are practicing for a winter performance, which will be held the 
morning of December 12th from 9am to 10am.   I hope you will be able to attend.  
The actual performance will start very close to 9am and will last about 20 
minutes.  
 
We are asking for donations of cookies and juice boxes/pouches for the 
performance.   If you can donate, please have your child bring it on Wednesday, 
December 11th so that we know if we need any additional snacks.  You will have 
the option to sign your student out after the performance. 
 
It was great to see so many families at the Winter Extravaganza last Friday!  I 
had fun doing the Santa photos.  
 
Our last day of school before the Winter break is Friday, December 20th.  We 
will return to school Monday, February 3rd, 2020. 
 
Please don't hesitate to contact me if you have questions.   My cell number is 
(916) 799-4497.  You can leave a message or send me a text message.  My email 
address is steve@howekinder.com.    
 
 
Sincerely, 

Steven Howe 
Mary Tsukamoto Elementary School 



Kindergarten High Frequency Words 
 
 

 
 

I can we the like a see 

go to have is play are for 

you this do and what little said 

here was she he has look with 

my me where at in it of 

on they down one big small come 

that be am no his had as 


